
Subject: letter from Matt Angle to grand jury
From: Ty Clevenger (tyclevenger@yahoo.com)
To: gfalco@collincountytx.gov;
Cc: [REDACTED]
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2015 11:42 AM

Ms. Falco,

This morning I was made aware of a May 12, 2015 letter to you from Matt Angle of the Lone Star 
Project (see link below). The letter concerns suspicious real estate transactions involving Ken Paxton 
and Greg Willis. Please let me know whether you shared this letter with the grand jury. Thank you.

Ty Clevenger
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